
Dear [Church Members/ Congregation], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring the safety 

and well-being of our congregation, we are implementing enhanced safety measures within our 

church premises. 

Enhanced Safety Measures: 

• Regular sanitation of all common areas and surfaces. 

• Mandatory temperature checks at all entrances. 

• Social distancing protocols in place during services and events. 

• Installation of hand sanitizing stations throughout the church. 

• Virtual service options for those who wish to participate from home. 

We ask for your cooperation and understanding as we implement these measures for your safety 

and health. Together, we can create a safe environment for worship and fellowship. 

If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to reach out to us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your support and commitment to our church community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 


